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INTRODUCTION 
 
In November 2004 the Government’s White Paper “Choosing Health” was published.  It 
recommended smoking restrictions in all workplaces and enclosed public places.  Since then 
new legislation has been introduced banning smoking in these places. 
 
NO SMOKING AREAS 
 
Smoking is not allowed anywhere within the premises nor anywhere on site.  The boundary 
being the school’s private grounds, which start in-line with the barrier (car park) at the front of 
the school.  All areas within the fencing of the side and back of the grounds. 
 
Staff on school business will not smoke in the presence of pupils and colleagues. 
 
 
APPLICATION 
 

This policy applies to all staff, visitors and contractors to the school. 
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